
From: Wolf, Anne <awolf@aging.sc.gov>
To: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 10/6/2014 1:32:31 PM
Subject: FW: Response to SC4A request for additional caregiver respite services

Attachments: Response to SC4A request for additional caregiver respite services.docx

Here's another for you to take a look; I think some clarification is needed for this one.

From: Ford, Elizabeth
Sent: Thursday, October 02, 2014 3:59 PM
To: Wolf, Anne
Subject: Response to SC4A request for additional caregiver respite services

Anne,

Here is a rough draft for the response to the SC4A letter dated September 26, 2014. Please edit and provide me with 
feedback regarding any changes or suggestions.

Thanks!
Elizabeth
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